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October 7, 2025 

 

Dear Costco Member, 

Costco records indicate that you, or one of your add-on members, have purchased item #319714, 

Foster Farms Honey Crunchy Jumbo Corn Dogs 28ct, between March 14, 2025 through October 4, 

2025. 

 

Out of an abundance of caution, and at the request of, and in cooperation with the United States 

Department of Agriculture (USDA), a voluntary recall has been initiated for Foster Farms Honey 

Crunchy Jumbo Corn Dogs 28ct due to the potential presence of pieces of wooden stick within the 

batter portion of the products.  

The affected products have Plant Code P-6137B, with the use by dates listed below: 

Best If Used By 

12/19/2025 5/31/2026 

3/26/2026 6/18/2026 

5/21/2026 6/30/2026 

 

 

Please check any units you may have in your freezer for this information.  

Do not consume any products that may be part of the recall and return the product to you local 

Costco for a full refund.  

Please contact Foster Farms Consumer Affairs at 1-800-338-8051, from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. PT, 

Monday through Friday, or email info@fosterfarms.com.  

 

Thank you, 
 
Casey Fripp 
SVP, Food Safety & Quality Assurance 

mailto:info@fosterfarms.com

